
 

  

Wednesday 6th September 2023 

Y4 Home Time Collection 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

It has been wonderful welcoming all the children back to school this week, eager to learn and looking 

incredibly smart in their new uniforms. 

In order to make pick-up at home time a little easier and less congested, we are splitting the classes to 

leave through 3 separate doors. 

Please collect your children from the following doors at 3pm: 

4AM (Mr Maniar) Door 1- this is located if you walk around the side of the Y4 Willow building, The door is 

adjacent to Mr Maniar’s classroom. 

4AS (Ms Siddiq) Door 2- this remains the same door as where they enter in a morning. 

4KT/ RR (Ms Teladia / Mrs Rawsthorn) Door 3- this is an external door from their classroom and located 

if you walk around the side of the Willow building. 

Please note this is ONLY for pick-up at 3pm. In the morning, ALL children will line up and enter through 

the Willow door. 

Many thanks for your co-operation. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Rawsthorn 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

 


